
Hi everyone, 

Welcome to the new Green Team newsletter - covering what's on, what's happened 
and how to find out more! 

Our Mission 
The Green Team is a team of both core and ad hoc volunteers who help look after 
and maintain the green spaces in Whitchurch-on-Thames. Coming together in this 
way also encourages a sense of community and is a good way of getting to know 
people. 

What's On 
- Clean and trim the Manor Road Playground - Saturday 23rd November 11am 
- Sweep and tidy Muddy Lane - Sunday 1st December 11am 

What's Happened Recently 
A big thank you to all the volunteers who've helped with these tasks over the past 
two months 
- Planting spring bulbs 
- Lots of leaf clearing (in addition to District Council road sweeping team) 
- Final working party of the year at the Maze to mow and edge the grass around the 
bricks 
- The Friends of St Marys & St Johns have also had 2 working parties at St Johns 
churchyard to clear all the vegetation along the fenceline at the front (so that the 
railings can be painted and repaired). 
- Get together and working party at the Polich Church Garden. More information 
about this project can be found here; https://whitchurchonthames.com/groups/
polishgarden.html 
- Trimming back verges on Hardwick Road and the High Street narrows 

Find out more 
Our page on the village website is just being finalised, in the meantime we'd love 
you to get involved by contacting me on 07557 852600 
or alexa@ontherunhealthandfitness.co.uk 

Kind Regards, the Green Team! 

You are receiving this email because you are previously registered an interested 
with volunteering in the village. If you'd like to be removed please reply to this 
email. 
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